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FRIDAY, APRIL 1 

 NRES / CSAM RESEARCH COLLOQUIUM SERIES 
 

 

 “Factors Controlling Aspen Sucker 
Regeneration and Its Potential Impact 

on Future Stand Productivity” 
  

Date:  Friday, April 1, 2005  
Time:  3:30 - 4:30 pm 
Place:  Room 7-238 

 
 
 

 

            Refreshments served at  3:25 pm 
Dr. Simon M. Landhäusser 

Department of Renewable Resources 
University of Alberta 

PUBLICATIONS 
 
♦ Hanlon, N and Halseth, G, 2005, The grey-

ing of resource communities in northern Brit-
ish Columbia: implications for health 
care delivery in already under-

serviced communities. The Cana-
dian Geographer 49(1): 1-24. 

 

 
 
♦ Persaud, D.D., Jriege, S., Skedgel, C., 

Findley, J., Sargeant, J. and Hanlon, N., 
2005, An incremental cost analysis of tele-
health in Nova Scotia from a societal per-
spective. Journal of Telemedicine & Telecare 
11(2): 77-84. 

**PLEASE NOTE:  THIS WILL BE THE FINAL  
COLLOQUIUM PRESENTATION THIS SEMESTER** 



♦ Oscar Garcia is travelling April 
4-12 to Edinburgh for the IU-
FRO Conference "Sustainable 
forestry in theory and practice: recent 
advances in inventory and monitoring, sta-
tistics and modelling,  information and 
knowledge management and policy sci-
ence" . http://www.iufro-edinburgh.org.uk/  

 

♦ Kathy Lewis gave an invited presentation 
at the Western Forest Insect Work Confer-
ence in Victoria on March 31. The panel 
was on “Emerging Technologies in Forest 
Entomology” and her presentation was enti-
tled  “From Pulaski to PCR – Tools of the 
trade in forest pathology”. 

♦ Greg Smith and Tim Cudmore, M.Sc. candi-
dates supervised by Staffan Lindgren, at-
tended the Western Forest Insect Work 
Conference in Victoria, BC March 29 - April 
1.  Greg gave a presentation on his re-
search in a student workshop. Kathy 
Bleiker, a graduate of the UNBC M.Sc. 
NRES program (supervised by Staffan 
Lindgren) gave a presentation as the recipi-
ent of the WFIWC Graduate Scholarship on 
her current PhD research on blue-stain 
fungi of the mountain pine beetle. Kathy is a 
PhD candidate at the University of Mon-
tana. 

 

TRAVEL 

REMINDER:   Share your information about recent publications, 
grants, and /or other honours you may have received with others 
interested in NRES issues. 

 

PLEASE EMAIL ALL INFORMATION AND MATERIAL to 
Lucille Guiney:    guineyl@unbc.ca 


